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Antonia Hover

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2018 9:01 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Clermont FL water costs

Good Morning: 
             
               Please place the attached e-mail in docket correspondence consumers and their representatives in Docket 
No. 20170174-SU. 
 
Thanks. 
 
 

From: Diane Burmeister [mailto:appleabc@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2018 5:08 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Fwd: Clermont FL water costs 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Diane Burmeister <appleabc@aol.com> 
Date: May 3, 2018 at 5:03:15 PM EDT 
To: Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: Clermont FL water costs 

Dear Commissioner 
Recently our development of approximately 800 homes learned our golf course , The Legends in 
Clermont., was closing without any real outside interests to purchase the course .  The reason for 
this beautiful golf course closing is mainly due to the high cost of water in Lake County which 
makes it too expensive to keep the course properly watered and maintained.  The result of this 
closing is a huge drop in homeowners property values.  Needless to say we have been trying to 
come up with a solution to this problem.  Bottom line comes back to the water cost in Lake 
County   Why is it that Lake County utilities charge so much more than our neighbor counties, 
Orange and Polk?  Do you have any input to help us out?  Thank you for your time 
Sincerely 
Diane Burmeister  
 
Sent from my iPhone 




